NEW INDIAN MODEL SCHOOL, DUBAI
TEL 2824313, 2824250, 2824441

www.nimsdxb.com info@nimsdxb.com

NIMS/GEN/076/2022 CIRCULAR 11/04/2022

Dear Parent,

Greetings from New Indian Model School, Dubai.

Hope you are safe and healthy.

According to our records, your child is not re-registered for the academic year ahead (2022-23) though the school
repeatedly reminded you to re-register your ward since January. Please do not send your ward to the school from

tomorrow onwards, 12/04/2022 until you visit the school to arrange a payment plan.

Warm regards,
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